
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Nasal Spray Flu Vaccination 
The schools Immunisation Service are coming into school on 

Tuesday 14/10/2025 to offer your child the nasal flu spray 

vaccination. All of the information has already been sent out to 

families. Please ensure that you complete the consent form for 

your child saying either  YES or NO for them having the nasal 

spray.  Please follow the link on the letter sent home.  

Dates for your Diary 2026 - 2027 

Here are the dates for NEXT academic year. All of the 

future dates are on the school website.  

 

New House Captains 

On Monday, in assembly, I was finally 

able to reveal the newly elected House 

Captains following the elections in 

class last Friday. The new House 

captains for this year are: 

Corey & Kenzie (Phoenix)  

Harrison R & Charlotte (Pegasus) 

Elsie & Niko (Dragon) 

Grace G & Henry (Unicorn)  

The Vice House Captains, who will stand in for the 

Captains where needed ,are as follows:  

Ben (Phoenix)             Sam (Dragon) 

Milly (Unicorn)             Kaan (Pegasus)  

Congratulations to all of the successful children. 
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Have a great weekend!  Best wishes Kate Powell 

Harvest Festival 6th October 

On Monday 6th October, we will hold our annual Harvest 

Festival special assembly where we ask the children to  

bring to school essential food items and to think about 

others that are less fortunate than ourselves. This year, we 

will be asking for donations to support the Bognor 

Foodbank that help lots of families across our community.  

On Monday 6th, if you can, please bring in any items from 

the list below to support the appeal from the Trussell Trust. 

Items must be within date, unopened and we welcome any 

amount of donations. All the items will be displayed in table 

classes, in the hall during assembly. This is a very worthy 

cause which we are proud to support. Please note we are 

not asking for money just one or a few food items from the 

list on the poster.  Thank you in advance for your help.  


